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Power Supply Upgrade 
Granville Substation  

 

We are making improvements to electrical infrastructure to meet expected power requirements for 
Sydney’s future rail network and new fleet of air-conditioned trains. As part of this, Transport for 
NSW is carrying out power supply upgrade work through our DC Feeder project.  

Project overview  

The DC Feeder project will improve power delivery to the railway and involves the replacement 
of electrical cables and overhead wiring infrastructure across a number of sites in the rail network, 
including at Granville.  

Weekday work – Thursday 26 and Friday 27 August 

On Thursday 26 and Friday 27 August between 7am and 6pm we will be preparing the work 
site for weekend works.  

Work will include setting up site amenities, and preparing cables for installation within the rail 
corridor at Granville Substation. Work will also involve deliveries to the site from Mort Street and 
Railway Parade, Granville. 

Weekend work – Saturday 28 and Sunday 29 August 

From 12am Saturday 28 to 4pm Sunday 29 August we will be working continuously within the 
rail corridor at Granville Substation to upgrade power supply cables.  

Work will involve new cable installation and welding of plates on the rail gantry and testing of new 
cables. Vehicles and workers will access the rail corridor through the gates on Mort Street and 
Railway Parade, Granville. 

What you may notice  

Equipment used during the work activity will include excavators, a generator, lighting, work 
vehicles and various handheld power tools including drills, welders and grinders. You may notice 
vehicles entering the site and deliveries being made to the work site from Mort Street and Railway 
Parade, Granville. 

Transport for NSW is committed to minimising noise impacts on the community and we switch off 
equipment when it is not being used and monitor our work activities to make sure noise levels are 
being managed effectively.  
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Map of work area 

Chinese Simplified 

这份文件包含你所在地区公共交通工程项目的重要信息。如果你需要传译服务，请致电翻译与传译服

务机构，电话131 450，要求他们为你接通交通工程部(Transport for NSW)，电话是 1800 684 490。传

译员会为你做翻译 。 

Traditional Chinese 

這份文件包含你所在地區公共交通工程項目的重要信息。如果你需要傳譯服務，請致電翻譯與傳譯服

務機構，電話131 450，要求他們為你接通交通工程部(Transport for NSW)，電話是1800 684 490。傳

譯員會為你做翻譯 。 

Greek 

Το παρόν έγγραφο περιέχει σημαντικές πληροφορίες σχετικά με δημόσια έργα μεταφορών στην περιοχή 

σας. Αν χρειάζεστε τις υπηρεσίες διερμηνέα, παρακαλούμε επικοινωνήστε με την Υπηρεσία Μεταφράσεων 

και Διερμηνείας στο 131 450 και ζητήστε τους τηλεφωνήσουν στις Συγκοινωνίες στη ΝΝΟ στο 1800 684 490. 

Ο διερμηνέας θα σας βοηθήσει στη συνέχεια με τη μετάφραση. 

Vietnamese 

Tài liệu này có các thông tin quan trọng về các dự án giao thông công cộng trong khu vực của quý vị. Nếu quý 

vị cần sự giúp đỡ của thông dịch viên, xin vui lòng liên hệ với Dịch vụ Thông Phiên Dịch ở số điện thoại 131 

450 và yêu cầu họ gọi cho Cơ quan Giao thông Tiểu bang NSW ở số điện thoại 1800 684 490. Sau đó thông 

dịch viên sẽ giúp thông dịch cho quý vị. 
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